

## Dear Parent,

To comply with the Data Protection Act 1998, we need your permission before we can use photographs or recordings of your child in our printed publications, website or for other purposes.

## Conditions of Use:

- 1. At any time you can withdraw your consent. If you wish to do so, please inform the club in writing.
- 2. Photographs may remain on the club's files after your child has left the club. If you do not give your consent to this, please inform the club in writing.
- 3. We will not use the personal details or full names of any child in a photographic image or video, on our website or in any printed publications.
- 4. If we use photographs of individual children, we will not use the name of that child in the accompanying text or caption
- 5. If we name a child in the text, we will not use a photograph of that child to accompany the article.
- 6. We will only use images of children who are suitably dressed to reduce the risk of such images being used inappropriately.

Please complete, sign and date this page and return it to the club.

Regards
Jeanette Taylor
Club Administrator

Please circle your answer

YES / NO

I/We agree to the use of my/our child's appearance/photograph/image in accordance with the above conditions

\*Please note that websites can be viewed throughout the world and not just in the United Kingdom where UK law applies.

I HAVE READ AND UNDERSTOOD THE CONDITIONS OF USE.

SIGNED (PARENT / GUARDIAN )\_\_\_\_\_

DATE\_\_\_\_

NAME IN BLOCK CAPITALS\_\_\_\_\_

CHILD'S NAME\_\_\_\_\_